NEW-YORK HISTORICAL SOCIETY MUSEUM & LIBRARY

April 10, 2018

Park West Camera Club % Judith Rosenblatt 305 West 98th Street Apartment 5ES New York, NY 10025

Dear Judith,

Thank you for sending the signed Deed of Gift for the Park West Camera Club's recent wonderful donation of its archives which will be made available to researchers who visit the Department of Prints, Photographs, and Architectural Collections. The amateur camera club is a significant part of New York photographic history and we are thrilled to be able to include these papers/photographs in our holdings. Enclosed you will find your copy of the fully executed deed which is for your records.

We are quite pleased to accept your donation and once again I thank you for thinking of the New-York Historical Society. Your generosity is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Satin Kushner, PhD

Marilyn

Curator and Head, Department of Prints,

Photographs and Architectural Collections

Encl.